
Invitation for Prequalification 
 
 

 

Project Name: Design and Supply of the two Tunnel Boring Machines for the Long-Term East 

– Phase 1 (LTE 1) Project 

Contract Title: TBMs for LTE Phase 1  

 
Manila Water Company, Inc. (MWCI) invites interested applicants to participate in the Prequalification for 

the Design and Supply of the two Tunnel Boring Machines for the Long-Term East – Phase 1 (LTE 1) 

Project scheduled on 13 August 2024.  

This invitation is open to all qualified TBM Suppliers which possess the necessary technical experience 
and capability to deliver different types of Tunnel Boring Machines. The works under this Supply Contract 
shall be for the design, construction and supply of two small diameter TBMs including their Back Up, spare 
parts and Site Assistance.  
 

Contract TBM Size Location 

TBM for LTE Phase 1  Approx.. 3.0 m ID 
Metro Manila  

Cainta and Pasig 

 

A Prequalification Conference is set on August 7, interested bidders may obtain further information and 

secure the Prequalification Documents by sending a Letter of Intent (LOI) via email to the address below 

no later than 06 August 2024. 

 

Applications for prequalification should be submitted in portable document format (PDF) and should be 

emailed to the designated Manila Water email. 

 

Manila Water Company, Inc. 

MWSS Administrative Building, 489 Katipunan Road, 

Balara, Quezon City 1105, Philippines 

Website: www.manilawater.com 

 

Attention: Alfonso Miguel U. dela Torre 

East Zone Procurement Head 

E-mail: miguel.delatorre@manilawater.com 

cc: andrew.raine@arup.com ; lovely.ortacio@manilawater.com 
 

 

 

 
 
JHOANA R. TAMAYOR  
Group Director 
Corporate Procurement Group 
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